[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear SHARE team,
My name is Michal. I work at the Hebrew University under the guidance of Professor Litwin on the team that is developing the social aspect of SHARE.
I am replacing Ella Schwartz, who has been in charge of the SN module and has returned to her professional career. As of today, please refer all inquiries on this subject to me.
I am happy to address any questions you may have. 
All the best,
Michal
